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Below is the text of an e-mail sent today by Ohio Attorney General Marc Dann to all 
associates of his office. 
 
All -- 
 
Last night, I received a call from Governor Strickland advising me that he and the other 
statewide Democratic office holders along with the minority leaders of the House and 
Senate were planning to ask me to resign today.  
 
That letter has been sent. 
 
I wanted to share with you what I told the Governor. 
 
I told him that he and the other officeholders, as well as the members of the legislature, 
should continue to expect that we will continue to provide high-quality legal services to 
all of them.  I told the Governor that we will continue to make our law enforcement 
partnerships work to protect the people of the State of Ohio. 
 
I told him that our consumer protection and environmental protection and civil rights 
work will continue on behalf of the State of Oho 
 
That is exactly what I am doing today.  I am in the office, have rolled up my sleeves and 
am working on behalf of the people of State of Ohio.   
 
I hope all of you will do the same. 
 
I think that there is a great chance that we can continue to do great work for the people of 
the State.  
 
I know that this is difficult, and I am truly sorry to have put all of you in this position. 
  
But our work is too important to do anything but our jobs today. 
 

 
Marc Dann 
 
 


